
Good afternoon I urge everyone in Salem to please vote no on cap and trade I have a small 
farm/ trucking in Polk county. These increases in fuel and natural gas will be unbearable to for 
me to harvest crops and get them to the market. This will have very dramatic affects on the 
timber industry which will lead to more fires in Oregon and increased cost for housing due to 
materials won’t becoming from local sources.  Also the affects this will have on low income 
families will drive them out of there homes and only add to the homeless problem we have here.  
 
Please vote no on cap and trade  
 
 
 


